
Phillips Free Library  

OPEN MEETING LAW  

Phillips Free Library Board of Trustees abides by the New York State Open Meeting Law. 

https://www.dos.ny.gov/coog/openmeetlaw.html . All board meetings are open to the public and shall 

be posted on the library website, in the Homer News and in the library. There will be an Open Forum 

segment at the beginning of Board meetings allowing the public a five minute orderly presentation. 

Preferably, questions relating to the Library or its policies should be addressed to the Library director 

outside of meetings. Unscheduled or changed meeting dates will be similarly advertised a week in 

advance. The Board generally meets the third Monday of the month at 7 pm in the Library. Additional 

meetings may be called as needed by the President.  
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